Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome to Eastview Elementary School! I am thrilled to extend a warm and heartfelt welcome to both our returning families and those who are joining us for the first time. Our entire school community is excited to embark on another year of learning, growth, and discovery.

At Eastview, we are committed to providing a safe, nurturing, and academically enriching environment for all our students. Our dedicated team of educators and staff are here to support your child's educational journey and help them develop into well-rounded individuals.

As we begin this school year, our focus remains on fostering a love for learning and helping each child reach their full potential. We believe in the power of collaboration between school and home, and we encourage open communication between parents, teachers, and administrators. Your involvement in your child's education is invaluable, and we welcome your participation in school activities, events, and volunteer opportunities.

Throughout the year, you can expect a variety of engaging educational programs, extracurricular activities, and opportunities for personal growth. Our goal is to create a positive and inclusive school community where every student feels valued and supported.

Please take a moment to familiarize yourself with our school's policies, procedures, and important dates outlined in the parent handbook. Additionally, be sure to follow our school's Facebook page and SOS parent group Facebook page and communication channels to stay updated on the latest news and events.

If you have any questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to our school office. Our staff is here to assist you and provide the information you need to make this school year successful for your child.

Once again, welcome to Eastview Elementary School! Let's work together to make this a memorable and rewarding year for our students.

Sincerely,

Cara McGee Principal Eastview Elementary School